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JOHN W. STAGGERS
ATTORNEY AND COUNSELLOR AT LAW
BOS-3H COLUMBIAN BUILDING
WASHINGTON 1,D.C.

October 6, 1953.

The Honorable, Dr. Syngman Rhee
President, Republic of Korea
Seéul, Korea

Dear Dr, Rhee:

This letter will be handed to you by James Cromwell who is
leaving Friday morning for Korei.

Your letter of September 24th with an invitation to come to
Korea after the Christmas S8eagon, has been received and accepted,

Harold Lady had an appointment with Mr, Roberts on Ohbober
1lst, and that being the day the documents were signed between the
United States and Korea, the appointment was made with a Mr, Young
of the Department of State. An appointment will be arranged with
Mrs Roberts in the next few days,

Harold has every intention of coming to Korea to jokn you
in the herculean task which lies ahead,

I will be looking forward to seeing you and Madame Khee the
first of the year.

With kind personal regards, I am

JWS:dgo
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